From: Gabrielatos, Jerry
Sent: Friday, August 23, 2013 10:35 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Moreno, Orlando; 1stwardmoreno@gmail.com
Subject: FW: APWA 2013
Steve,

 

Alderman Moreno, Adam Natenshon and I will be giving a talk at the American Public Works Congress on Sunday. We are attending the Congress as guests of So Safe USA on Sunday. I will also be attending the event on Tuesday, with my colleague, Orlando (cc'd on this email with the Alderman).

 

The link to the web page about the event is here:http://www.apwa.net/Congress/2013/attendees/about-congress
The Congress is a venue for "outstanding education sessions that address current public works isseus - as well as ongoing challenges," "a chance to see an extensive gathering of exhibitors and The Expo Exerpience that will showcause the latest products, services and techonologies specifi to public works" and "opportunities to network with your peers, hone your leadership skills and learn new job skills."


So as we discussed on the phone, I believe members of the 1st Ward office, including the Alderman, can learn more about processes, products and people related to our jobs.

 

Thank you sir!

 

Jerry Gabrielatos

Office of Alderman Proco Joe Moreno

